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          January 18, 2023  

 

 

To: The Select Board 
From: The Transfer Station Review Committee  
 
 
The Transfer Station review committee recommends implementing a price increase on all Town 
Trash Bags. Large bags from $13 to $17 (31% increase) and small bags from $9 to $12 (33% 
increase).  The price of bags has remained stagnant since 1998 (25 years). The committee has 
given considerable thought into recommending this increase based on the ongoing yearly 
increases in our hauling and tonnage rates. This increase could add approximately $50,000 to 
our revenue stream. This is assuming the demand stays the same with the price increase.  

The effective date will be Tuesday January 24, 2023.  Although this is short notice for our 
residents, the committee hoped to avoid an over buying situation that would result in a rapid 
depletion of our current inventory.  
 
We appreciate your support,  
The Transfer Station Review Committee 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


